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March 6, 2022 
 

1st Sunday of Lent 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Children and Youth 
 

Children’s Church:  0 years to 10 years 
Kids start in the Worship service with their parents and then go with the Christian Ed director to the Wright 
Center after the children's sermon. 
 

Youth Group:  6th—12th Grades 
1:30 in the Wright Center 

 

Announcements 
 

Reconciliation in a Divided Time 

Join us on Wednesday evenings in Lent for education, discussion, and actual practice of reconciliation.  In this 
divided time in America, how do we reconcile with God, with ourselves, with our families, with our frenemies 
and with our true enemies?  Take a deep dive into these questions with us at 7:00 pm, Wednesdays, in Page 
Hall from March 9—April 6. 

 

All-Church Picnic 

The Annual All-Church picnic is Sunday, March 13.  You are invited to come enjoy food and fellowship on the 
patio after worship led by our African Congregation.  Hot dogs and chips will be provided; please bring a 
dessert or salad to share.  There is more information in the Plumbline. 

 

Volunteers for Nourish Phoenix 

Your Mission Committee is looking for volunteers to help out at Nourish Phoenix, one of our Mission partners. 
We would like to make this a monthly activity, and have tentatively scheduled it for the fourth Monday of the 
month, beginning March 28. We would meet at the church at 8:00 am and take the van to Nourish Phoenix, 
and should be back at the church by noon. There will be a signup sheet on the table outside of Page Hall after 
the Sunday service. If you have questions or want more information, please see any member of the Mission 
Committee. 

 



 

SAGES 

Orangewood's SAGES will have their regular monthly luncheon this Tuesday, March 8, at 11:30am in Page 
Hall. Our entertainment will feature 10 dancers from Scottsdale's Precision Dance-Dancing Delights 
performing group. Join us for fellowship, fun and a delicious meal! Please notify the church office should you 
need transportation. 
 
Website Address Change 

Our Website address has changed back to orangewood.info.  Orangewood.church does not work anymore. 
 

Pastoral Care Notes 

Krystlee Enas, Carolyn Haught, Mae Hicks, Molly Lawson, Ev Noice, Lois Manning, Gloria Olsen. 

 

Join us for the upcoming Lenten Events 
Lenten Study on Wednesdays,  
        March 9-April 6,at 7:00 pm, in Page Hall 

A Study for education, discussion, and actual practices of reconciliation.  In this divided time in 
America, how do we reconcile with God, with ourselves, with our families, with our frenemies, and 
with our true enemies? 

All-Church Picnic, 
        March 13, at 11:45 am, on the Patio 

Maundy Thursday, 
 April 14, in Page Hall at 6:00 pm. A simple meal with worship and scripture,  

Tenebrae Service, 
 April 15, in the Sanctuary at 7:00 pm 

Easter Day , April 17  
 Sunrise Service, on the Patio at 6:00 am  
 Traditional Service in the Sanctuary at 10:30 am 


